Watkins Mill HS Announcements
Thursday, June 8, 2023
Morning announcements video

Yearbooks -
e You can buy a yearbook, cash only, for $106 at the ticket sales office across from
the main office.

Food Pantry Project

e The members of the National Honor Society are presenting the Food Pantry
Project. The Food Pantry Project is an outdoor pantry which will be installed near
the front parking lot of Watkins Mill High School. This pantry will be used to trade
and distribute nonperishable items to the people in our community.

e All items must be packaged in plastic or cans. Given the weather, animals, and
other hazards it cannot be packaged in boxes or glass.

e \We are asking staff and students at our school to donate any nonperishable
items to support this project starting now and throughout the year, including
summer. These items include but are not limited to peanut butter, canned soup,
canned vegetables, canned beans, toilet paper, personal hygiene and more.

e By taking the time to donate, you will have a far-reaching effect on the
community and can ultimately benefit many people in need of basic necessities.
All donations can be made in Rooms B221 and B120B, or dropped off in the
main office. Please contact Ms. Duran in B120B for more information:
maria.e.duran@mcpsmd.net. Thank you for your help!

Tutoring

Tutoring - during STEP
e The National Honor Society is offering tutoring during STEP in Room B120B
Tutoring - before school, after school, evenings, weekends
e All students are eligible for free tutoring. See the flyer for more information, or
click here to register
Math Help - virtual (new!)
e For virtual math help, click on this Google Form, attach a picture of your
homework question, and a teacher will respond to you
Writing Center - during STEP
e The Writing Center is available every day during STEP in Room A206

Clubs and other programs - meetings and events

Wolverine Sports

Congratulations to Track Team


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RBH5KxjGySg
mailto:maria.e.duran@mcpsmd.net
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WOXa7JgHCNQIp6-80BiYyMx0nSumBtd4FseFocb4q5I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfXKqe34z6aTmFJ2_fOeODg1rNN57cbUh1XzXvhxtdwqRkKhg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfPVTQh0g4JFBYCS96YAk9DQ6h1IdITbbnAbYgrR5iokFRTyw/viewform
https://watkinsmillathletics.com/

e This past weekend our Track & Field Wolverines participated in the 3A State
Meet at the PG Sports and Learning Complex. All of our athletes were extremely
competitive and did exceptionally well among the best competition in the state.

e Madison Medley, Ella Richelle, Sam Koiwood and Michael Safo represented
Watkins Mill with great pride.

e Kamar Sutherland medaled for second place in his 300 meter hurdles and broke

the school record!
e Congratulations to to all of those who achieved their season goals

Football
e If anyone is interested in playing football next fall, please see Coach Wilson and

Coach Schaired for more information

Croc Charms Fundraiser
e The Athletic Department is selling croc charms. They are selling a wolverine
head or the WM. One charm costs $10 and both charms cost $15. You need to
pay through School Cash Online and then stop down to Room G003 at lunch to
pick them up. Let's show our wolverine pride on our crocs!



https://www2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/watkinsmillhs/news-index/online-school-payments/

